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Anita Halterman

From: Rep. Liz Vazquez
Sent: Tuesday, March 08, 2016 4:45 PM
To: Anita Halterman
Subject: FW: letter to Representative Vazquez

 
 
Thanks, 
Tom 
 

From: Rep. Liz Vazquez  
Sent: Tuesday, January 26, 2016 4:14 PM 
To: Anita Halterman <Anita.Halterman@akleg.gov> 
Subject: Fwd: letter to Representative Vazquez 

 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Maureen Lawlor <maureen.lawlor55@gmail.com> 
Date: January 26, 2016 at 1:19:55 PM AKST 
To: <Representative.Liz.Vazquez@akleg.gov> 
Subject: letter to Representative Vazquez 

Dear Representative Vazquez, 

I have recently learned about HB234 and want to let you know that I  support the change in 
access to services this bill will make not only to myself but to many Alaskans.  I was born and 
raised in Alaska and have recently had the experience of moving from one town to 
another.  While living rurally  I had an excellent relationship with a counselor and it was difficult 
to no longer see her. Now that I live in a different place I would love to be able to continue 
working with her again.  HB234 will allow that to happen.  

Thank you and best of luck, 

Maureen Lawlor 


